
Notice is hereby given that Town of Emmet Zoning Board will hold a public hearing on March 25, 2020 at 

7:30 P.M. at the Emmet Town Hall Town. 

The Town of Emmet Zoning Board will consider a request from Harvey Ziemer, W7018 Provimi Rd. 

Watertown, WI for a Conditional Use Permit to create a 1.466-acre residential parcel located in part of 

the NE1/4 of the NE1/4 in Section 30 lying on the East side of Welsh Rd. and 640 ft South of 

Breakenridge Rd.  An A-G General Agricultural District.  

Phyllis Westenberg, Zoning Administrator  

Following the public hearing the planning committee will meet to consider the zoning ordinance change 

request.  

***Other Government Body Members may be in attendance.  
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